
 

 

 

 

 

 
  310 CITY HALL 

 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

 SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

 EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

August 28, 2020 

 

 

Steve Anderson 

Anderson Law Group PLLC 

o/b/o John & Mary Katter 

1010 Dale Street North 

Saint Paul, MN 55117 

 

VIA EMAIL: steve@andersonlgmn.com 

 

 

RE: Remove or Repair of the Structure at 1904 Princeton Avenue 

 

Dear Mr. Anderson: 

 

This is to confirm that on August 25, 2020 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond 

recommended continuing the matter to October 13, 2020 via telephone between 9 and 10 a.m. 

At that time, Code Compliance Inspection must be completed, or Ms. Moermond will 

recommend removal of the building within 15 days with no option for repair. 

 

Please contact Supervisor Joe Yannarelly at 651-266-1920 or joe.yannarelly@ci.stpaul.mn.us to 

confirm clean out of property the week of October 5.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8515. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

 

c: Steve Magner 

            Joe Yannarelly 

            Vicki Sheffer 

Reid Soley 

 John Kattar VIA EMAIL: jfkattar@usfamily.net 

 Mary Kattar VIA EMAIL: mkattar@usfamily.net 
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